
QuesTECH Learning (QTL), an educational
services center serving NELA students and
their families for over twenty-six years
thanks to the efforts of our Founder Alex
George, recognizes that 21st Century
learning is not simply about the school but
about learning in various formats.

QTL offers numerous ways to learn: full-time
online school with certified teachers for
grades 6-12, blended environment of online
courses with mentors on site at QTL,
individual online courses for grades 6-12,
continued full-time day school for grades 2-
8, after school tutorials, summer programs
for remediation or enrichment, and ACT
preparation (online, workshops, tutorials,
and Speed Reader) as well as prep all any
standardized test.

QuesTECH Higher Learning offers an
online/blended high school program.
Accredited by the Louisiana Department of
Education  and  COGNIA,  QuesTECH
Higher

What is QuesTECH
Learning?

Learning has become an online partner with
Schools PLP, which offers traditional high
school, as well as career readiness, pathways
to high school graduation. 

Online students, grades 6-12, who need
additional instructional resources beyond the
numerous ways afforded through Schools
PLP, may schedule mentoring sessions in a
blended environment: virtual instruction
coupled with on-site assistance to produce
whatever best suits student need.

QuesTECH Learning will continue to offer
the full day school for grades 2-8, serving
students who, for whatever reason, need a
more specialized environment and
curriculum. The full day school offers a non-
traditional, smaller environment for students 



with or without formal diagnoses of ADHD,
dyslexia, and/or autism, among others. The
day school has also enabled students without
diagnoses the opportunity for academic
remediation or challenge. An invaluable part
of the full day school is Believe and Achieve
Therapy, which offers qualifying students
occupational as well as speech and language
therapies through Christi Howard, M.A.,
CCC-SLP, and Ann Tubre, LOTR, and their
devoted clinicians.

QuesTECH Learning will continue to offer
after school tutorials, face-to-face or
virtually, in any academic subject,
kindergarten through college. Test
preparation is a given: ACT, SAT, ASVAB,
GMAT, GEE, LEAP, EOC, and MCAT, to
name a few. QTL provides ACT preparation
in several formats: workshops and one-on-
one or small group instruction. Mary
Katherine Murphy and Donna Underwood
have taken their ACT Workshops in
math/science and English/reading into seven
NE LA parishes to help high school students
reach their ACT goals.

Since its inception in 1997, QTL instructors
have helped thousands of students not
enrolled in the full school program through
after school tutorials and summer programs.

In May 2022, QTL expanded its mission,
“Achieving Maximum Potential . . . Become
Productive Citizens,” by opening QuesTECH
Spectrum, which will enable QTL to help
young adults, many on the autism spectrum,
to have valued employment in a silk
screening business, coordinated by Manager
Crystal Rhymes. QTL Spectrum will create
tee shirts, banners, and signs as employed
young people acquire important skills that
will help them as they become valuable
members of a 21st-century workforce.

Stars on the Bayou, QTL’s annual fundraiser,
is scheduled for November 11 at ULM’s The
Hangar. Amanda Lyon of Empire
Management and Media is coordinating the
regional talent show with 1st, 2nd, and 3rd
place winners in each of four categories.
Encouraging young talent is just another way
that QTL values its community.

QuesTECH Learning looks forward to
another 26 years of helping young people
throughout Northeast Louisiana.

QuesTECH Learning has an open, non-
discriminatory admissions policy.


